
Skål Washington, DC Donates 4,000 to DC’s American Experience Foundation 
 
 

 
 
Washington, DC -- For 2019, Skål Washington, DC selected Destination DC’s American 
Experience Foundation as their charity for the club’s annual auction and presented the 
organization with a check of $4000 at their Career Ready luncheon yesterday. The American 
Experience Foundation invests in young people in the Washington, DC community, building a 
love of travel and directly supporting their college and career readiness through inspirational 
trips, educational experiences, and connections with professionals. Skål Washington DC’s gift 
will help support the next generation of travel and tourism in DC’s four high school Academies 
of Hospitality and Tourism.  


